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Please find attached letter of support for DA17/1092

We are concerned that Council are only hearing from people who are objecting to the development and
would like to express our support of the proect




13 February 2018

As longtime residents, we write in support of the Catholic Metropolitan Cemeteries Trust's proposal to
establish Wallacia Memorial Park.

We believe the proposed design for the memorial park is sympathetic to the rural landscape of Wallacia.
The creation of public parklands will also provide locals a safe place to go for a walk.

This proposal also provides certainty for the loss making Wallacia Golf Course and provide the members
with a modern clubhouse and well-maintained golf course.

There is a genuine need for additional burial space for the growing area of Penrith, as availability at local
cemeteries continues to decline.

We support this project for these reasons and ask that Penrith Council future proof the peace of mind of

its local citizens by allowing this proposal and providing residents a sanctuary to bury their loved ones
locally.

Yours sincerely,




